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Annex 6: Provincial GBV / SARV Referral Pathway  

In 2012, DFCDR and UNDP produced the Provincial Gender Based Violence Action Committee 

Secretariat Standard Operating Procedures which set out how Provincial GBV Secretariats should be 

set up in terms of staffing and provided guidance on how the “referral pathway” could operate. The 

diagram below is a simple guide as to how services should connect together to ensure that survivors 

can access the multiple different services they may need as they respond to one or more threats or 

acts of violence.  

 

  


